THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI CIRCULAR

KGS / C/ 934- 18

31/01/2018

"Give freely to the world these gifts of love and compassion. Do not concern yourself with how much you receive in return, just know in your heart it will be returned."

- Steve Maraboli, Life, the Truth, and Being Free

Dear Parents.

As we continue our work of philanthropy we urge you to send old clothes suitable for adult males in labour camps.

This may include:

- Old shoes in good condition
- Jerseys, Jackets or woollens
- Mufflers
- Caps
- Shirts
- Trousers
- Track pants
- Blankets

Our children must learn about the weather and how some of us have to survive with inadequate clothing in the winter. I encourage you to take some time to look through your closets and send the old clothes to the school. They should be washed and ironed and in good condition.

We are working with Aid in Motion to distribute this to the labour camps in Dubai. The most important thing I hope that our children will learn is to be mindful of others and not to throw away things that others need. This campaign will run from 4th February to 8th February.

With warm regards,

Asha Alexander

Principal